## November News In Falcon's Nest

Dear Parents, we are quickly approaching the holidays. I am very excited that the hot days are over and we are moving into cooler weather. I also love the time change because we get to gain an hour on the first Sunday of the month.

November will be an eventful month. Starting Monday we will be doing all the cooking and art activities that have to do with Thanksgiving. In respect for Veterans' Day, Falcon's Nest will be closed on Friday Nov. 11th. We will also be closed Nov. 21 to the 25<sup>th</sup> for Thanksgiving Holiday. Friday November 18th we are having our feast, please let me know if your child will not be there on that day.

Please discourage your child from bringing toys and other items to school or Falcon's Nest that might be important to them. We will not be responsible if it goes missing. Jr. High will resume Fridays' field trips this month.

We hope you have a very Happy Thanksgiving!

If you have any questions or concern please don't hesitate to call Ms. Maggie at {626-795-9691} Ext.453 or email me at msayegh@stphiliptheapostle.org